
OPERATION

“STAYWARM FOR THE HOLIDAYS”

Now throughWednesday, November 15,2023
Sponsored by PMSD School toWork Program

The blankets will be donated to area
nursing homes, retirement communities,
and hospitals to help seniors stay warm.
Please donate new or gently used blankets.

Blankets will be collected in the front of each building on
Wednesday, November 15, 2023.

If you have any questions, please email Jerry Greeley at
ggreeley@pmsd.org

Thank you verymuch for your help with
this special project.
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